
Secretary's Report

Minutes of meetings are posted to the website. There are separate pages for the General
membership meeting, presentation meetings and Board meetings.

The website has several orphaned pages, many have been brought forward to get more
visibility, some are considered historical for the club and others were one time pages that were
valid years ago.

The training and exam pages were releveled in order to make the presentations more orderly.

There have been updates to pages that have not been updated for years. This includes
contacts, dates, etc.

We need to begin migration to a new website content management system as our current
version of Drupal will no longer be supported after October 2022. Migration plan has been
developed and subject to revision. This includes making the pages less drab.

We are also using the website more for getting information out to the members and guests.


